
Announcements for Tuesday, November 20, 2018 

- Boys weightlifting will have a mandatory meeting in N126 on Tuesday, November 26th at 8:30 

am.  Check BWL website for further information.  See Coach Reagan for if you have any 

questions. 

- All yearbook sales cease December 14th. If you need to secure with a check deposit, the 

deadline is December 1st. See the yearbook webpage for specific details for ordering as well as 

other important reminders. Extra books are not ordered; so if you are going to want a book, 

and you will, you need to order by the deadline. 

- Letter Jacket orders will take place during lunch on December 4th.  Order forms are available in 

the front office and from the Athletic Secretary. 

- The Happily Ever After Club has a giving tree upstairs in the 9th grade building.  Come and pick 

a tag and purchase a gift to help replenish the toy chest at Wolfson Children’s Hospital and earn 

service hours. 

- Spanish Club members, if you would like to go to the Nights of Lights Trolley Tour on 

December 5th, please bring a $10.00 check to Ms. Echt’s room as soon as possible, limited 

seating available! 

- Seniors, today is the last day to confirm the spelling of your name for your diploma. Please 

stop by the Guidance Desk to check your name in the blue binder.  

- Attention Lady Bears - There will be a Be The Light Assembly today. You will need to check in 

with your teacher first before attending. 

2nd period-Freshman Ladies 

3rd period-Junior Ladies 

5th Period-Senior Ladies 

6th Period-Sophomore Ladies 

We look forward to a fun time together! 

 

 


